COLLEGE OF MICROESIA - FSM

P.O. Box 159, Palikir, Pohnpei
Federated States of Micronesia 96941

Phone: (691) 320-2480 / 481 / 482 Fax: (691) 320-2479

Office of the President

November 21, 2013

Ms. Everlyn Adolph
Director, Office of SBOC
P.O. Box 52

Palikir, Pohnpei FM 96941

Ref: Migration Survey
Dear Director Adolph,

The college acknowledges your letter of November 20, 2013 and welcomes the opportunity to assist
in the survey of students regarding their prospects for future migration. We eagetly await the
report(s) and monographs that will result from this and previous studies by Dr. Michael J. Levin.

[ have designated our Institutional Research and Planning Office (IRPO) as the point of contact for

this project. IRPO can be reached at rschplanning(@comfsm.fm or by phone 320-2480 ext. 119 or
120. Please provide the actual dates when the surveys will be conducted, so that the larger college
community can be informed. If assistance is needed; please do not hesitate to contact IRPO .

S Al

{eph M. Daisy, Ed.D.
President and CEO

. '
Sincgyely,

Cc: IRPO
Masko Johnnyboy, SBOC
VPIEQA

Accredited by the Western Association of Schools and Colleges, ACCJC
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November 1, 2013

/ -
Joseph M. Daisy ‘ o N V’%
President /<{/R\x\ g
College of Micronesia-FSM - 3

P.O. Box 159
Palikir, Pohnpei

Dear Mr. President:

| wish to extend this invitation to your institution to participate at a three (3) day workshop on Online
Statistical Data Extraction Using REDATAM to be held in Palikir, Pohnpei at the Congress Meeting
Room from 19-21 November.

The workshop is organized by the Office of Statistics, Budget & Economic Management, Overseas

Development Assistance, and Compact Management (Office of SBOC) in collaboration with the United
Nations Population Fund (UNFPA).

The workshop is part of the office’s statistical information dissemination and utilization process. In
that respect, the workshop aims to:

1) Provide participants with an understanding of the REDATAM tool and to extract data via
the online REDATAM software, in particular those related to the FSM 2010 Census;

2) Provides a space for discussion among statistical data stakeholders towards enabling the

production of user-relevant statistical indicators, in particular those to be extracted via
REDATAM.

As we wish to extend the invitation widely to all key stakeholders while maintaining a manageable

team, we kindly ask that you nominate one (1) of your key staff who is responsible for statistical data
compilation, analysis, or research.

Please refer to the attached Outline of the Workshop for further detail information on the workshop
objectives and schedule. We would appreciate receiving your nomination by 14 November 2013.
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Please contact the Statistics Division Staff at 320-2823/2824 should you need further details and
clarification on this workshop.

Sincerely,

Evelyn Adolph

Attachment



